

TFC Steering Committee Notes

October 17th

Attendees: Glen, Ben, Joanna, Olivier, Shebu, Anton, Paul

Minutes:

- Infrastructure
 - UBL license
 - Ben is in contact with Paul Black. We have received an extension on the licenses.
 - Paul has some changes; some clean-ups need to occur before implementation - issues with old compilers.
 - TF-A team stress testing, new servers added
 - No regressions. There is a known web UI issue. We have a mechanism to resolve it.
 - Joanna - it's getting busy; jobs are taking longer than expected.
 - We are awaiting FVPs in the cloud, and some other changes could be made post-release
 - Jenkins updated last week before the release window.
 - GitHub and Lava integration is now working.
- MBedTLS
 - The security issue has been mitigated. The issue can be closed.
 - Released last week, no issues noted.
- Corsola Chromebooks are in the lab and running tests - [devices](#).
- IAR
 - Needed for MBedTLS and TFM
 - Waiting to get the license; discussions are currently with Ben about the best way to deploy the license.
 - Need to do an investigation on scope and estimate on time.
 - Ben to deploy the licensing, Arthur, for the MBedTLS/TF-M.
 - Ben proposed getting a doc similar to the MISRA.
 - Glen to set up an internal meeting to go over the details and doc needed.
- Paul's priority is to work on UBL licenses.
- Joanna - Windows Build is working on stage. Some patch reviews can be pushed to production, and the issue resolved.